





Welcome to 2025

Welcome to the first newsletter of 2025 and in fact the very first in this way, and we would like to wish all the very best for this new year

First and foremost I have to say a big thank you to all who have attended our monthly meetings at Chetwynd Barracks every second Tuesday of the month.

It's incredible to see how much progress we've made in just one year. Celebrating our achievements, events both happy and sad. We can reflect on the growth we have achieved and lets take our success, and make it bigger and better in 2025.

Looking back over the events of 2024, there have been the old favourites like the garden party for which there was sun! The Armed Forces weekend at Blackpool.

The Christmas party was reborn and selling out in record time. Extended trips to Krakov and the Isle of Man were a great success and thoroughly enjoyed by those who went on them.

A stand out visit to the National Arboretum was, for me a very timely reminder of what our Association stands for.

There are many more events planned for 2025 and will hopefully secure our branch funding to make our events cheaper for our members to attend and go on. So let us spread the word and try to reach out to all our members so that we can make them bigger and better.

As with "new" technology there is always a learning curve. So if you have any issues with tech please do get in touch and we may be able to help you with connectivity to us.

There are plans to possibly have the meetings broadcast live via Zoom or WhatsApp so that members who are unable to attend, will be able to see how we go about the business of the RASC/RCT Association, Birkenhead Branch.



















Initially viewers will not be able to take part, but if successful, you will be able to take part in our monthly meetings.

It has to be stressed that this is and never will be a replacement for our social interaction with members, but to help those who cannot attend.

Nil sine labore

Regards

BC











